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Celebrating NAIDOC Week  

NAIDOC Week celebrations are held across Australia each July to celebrate the 
history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander    
people. NAIDOC is celebrated not only in Indigenous communities, but by 
Australians from all walks of life. It is a great opportunity to participate in a 
range of activities and to support our local Aboriginal and Torres Strait        
Islander community. NAIDOC originally stood for ôNational Aborigines and   
Islanders Day Observance Committee. 
 
AT PORTARLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL we celebrated NAIDOC Week by looking at the historical 
importance of storytelling to indigenous culture (in particular: stories of the dreamtime).  

 

The children in the Foundation Learning Community enjoyed  
re-enacting the story Kick with my Left Foot. 
They also had a lively and engaging time painting in the art room. 

  

 

 


